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The College’s District Board of Trustees will vote on the fee changes at the Tuesday, April 22,
meeting set for 5:30 p.m. on the Pensacola campus. If approved by the Board of Trustees, the new
fee will take effect for the Summer 2025 Semester.

Full Cost of Instruction Fee

Pensacola State College announces a proposed Full Cost of Instruction Fee cost update for students.

PSC administrators recommend a $289 Full Cost of Instruction Fee for both Bachelor and Credit
programs. This fee is what is charged to students on their 3™ or more attempt on the same course.

The proposed Full Cost of Instruction Fee averages the cost of upper-level and lower-level credit
courses that had systemwide average costs of $289 each during the 2023-2024 fiscal year.

Allied Health

® STS 1304C — Operating Room Techniques lab fee increases to $247 from $0.
Reason: New Course

For more information about the fee changes, email Anita Kovacs, the College’s vice president of
Business Affairs, at vicepresidentbusinessaffairs@pensacolastate.edu.
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